Mike Bach
Bach Drilling
License No. 22

Commenting on the application;

I have lived in my current residence since 1969. Well drilling and development have been my life.
Never have | seen such turmoil in our neighborhood as this slaughterhouse proposal has created.

Already we see loss of property sales and value. The well and drainage situation will not work in the
area. | have spent most of my professional life drilling and repairing wells in Kittitas County and because
of the shallow water table the area is very sensitive to contamination.

Putting a slaughterhouse in this area with the blood and guts and waste is insane. We have a very touchy
environment with all of the climate change and ecology issues. | am surprised the county would even
consider this.
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